	DATE
	SUBJECT
	YEARS APPLIED TO
	REFERENCE
	REPLY YES/NO

	14.12.2018
	Christmas Party Day
	Nursery, and Reception 
	AUTUMN25
	No


Dear Parents

PARTY in school in the morning of Wednesday 19th December  (NEXT WEEK) – Nursery and Reception Year children.  All pupils can come to school dressed in their party clothes – please make sure that they also have their coats in school for playtime and lunchtime.
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Party Food:-  We would be grateful if parents could donate some food – (enough for 1 – 2 people)  please see details below. If your child has an allergy please let us know as soon as possible or supply a separate plate of food for them – drinks will be provided.

Nursery 

- 
Savoury
-
e.g. crisps / sausage rolls etc
Reception
– 
sweet 
– 
e.g. cakes / biscuits etc
Many thanks

K Stephenson
Senior Teacher
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